
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-05257

FFonl:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

David Monroe <vipass@gmail.com>
Tuesday, February 9, 2010 2:49 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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After reviewing the proposed regulation to the Retail Forex market, I am strongly against this
proposal. I am in agreement that some of the proposed regulations involving the integrity of firms that
offer Spot Forex to the public should be regulated to protect the public. But am completely against the
imposing the leverage limitations to the retail trader. This is a perfect example of Big Government
going once again too far. I don’t feel that I need to have the Gov’t tell me how I should invest. It is
grossly apparent that the Gov’t has done a horrible job of managing and investing the public’s money.

I think you should rethink this proposal because you might just create a bigger overseas market
which you won’t have any control over.

Regards, Concerned Citizen


